
 

 

 
 

 
 

RESPONSE TO PRESS SPECULATION 
 
 

 
5 December 2018:  Nine Entertainment Co. (ASX:NEC) notes the report in The Australian today 

relating to the acquisition by Nine of Macquarie Media (ASX:MRN). 

 

Whilst the Nine-Fairfax merger is due to be implemented on Friday, Nine confirms that it has had 

some preliminary discussions regarding the outstanding shares in MRN.  Nine will make a further 

announcement should these discussions progress to a transaction.  

 

 

 

Further information: 
Nola Hodgson        Victoria Buchan 
Head of Investor Relations      Director of Communications 
+61 2 9965 2306       +61 2 9965 2296 
nhodgson@nine.com.au      vbuchan@nine.com.au 
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